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THERE'S A NEW GIRL IN TOWN
Congratulations Mr Richards!

Congratulations to Matthew (Assistant Chaplain) and Amy Richards  who welcomed their
third little girl Bella Anne on Saturday 2 October at 11.48pm. She weighed 3.89kg and was 53cm
long. 

All are doing well and her big sisters are completely besotted!  We wish them well and God’s
blessings now and always.

"Praise God from whom all blessings flow."
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